

FATHER MICHAEL GOETZ CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

Volume 12, Issue 2



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

330 CENTRAL PARKWAY WEST, MISSISSAUGA ON , L5B 3K6

PHONE: 905.277.0326

WEBSITE: HTTPS://WWW.DPCDSB.ORG/GOETZ

EMAIL:FATHERMICHEALGOETZSECONDARYSCHOOLINFO@DPCDSB.ORG

SUPERINTENDENT: DULCIE BELCHIOR + CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES: BRUNO IANNICCA, STEFANO PASCUCCI & LUZ DEL ROSARIO

PRINCIPAL: SHARON ALLEGRETTO + VICE PRINCIPALS: EKWY ODOZOR & VINCE ANGARAN

WELCOME TO THE 2024–2025 SCHOOL YEAR

Greetings to the Goetz Community,

It has been a busy second week of school with so many of our sports teams and clubs starting! Our Grade 9's had the wonderful opportunity during the first day of a 3 day retreat to be spoken to by Coach Miguel who was inspiring, supportive of their Grade 9 transition and reiterated our culture of kindness and school motto, "Take a risk. Get involved. Be Committed."

This week, we will have the opportunity to celebrate our opening school year Mass as a school community at Cristo Rei Parish with Father Carlos which will be his last mass that he celebrates with our community.

This week we also celebrate National Coaches week, and I am sure you share the same appreciation for our coaches as I do for taking their personal time to enhance our students' school experiences and commitment to building well rounded individuals. We hope that together we can encourage our students to participate in at least one of the many opportunities to get involved! Keep up the excitement and positivity...it's going to be a great year! -Ms.Allegretto

On Monday, September 30th; students are encouraged to wear a Orange shirt, with their uniform pants and black shoes.

IMPORTANT

Catholic School Council Nomination forms due Monday, September 23. Information about CSC, Roles and Responsibilities and Nomination forms, have been sent to Parent Emails. Please email GoetzCSCInfo@dpcdsb.org if you have any questions.



WELCOMING GOETZ
ADMINISTRATORS,
GUIDANCE &
SUPPORT STAFF
TEAM AS WELL AS
OUR SETTLEMENT
WORKERS!

This week we will gather as a community of faith for our Opening Year Masses at Cristo Rei Church, and what a blessing it is to have literally metres away from our front doors a place of worship, a second home. We will gather in gratitude for the many staff and students at Goetz and for their continued blessings as we continue with another school year.

We also give thanks for Fr. Carlos, our Pastor, who will celebrate our last school Mass as he will be moving parishes later in October. Let us also give thanks to God for his 14 years of service and ministry.

Let us continue to build upon a caring, compassionate, and inclusive school community where all who walk our halls can truly share who they are and celebrate their many gifts.

Blessings on your week Gators. -Mr. Minardi

Monday



After school

- Flag football practice
- Student Council meeting

Tuesday



After school

- Asian Heritage Club Meeting - room 109
- Goetz Anime Club room 113

Wednesday

SCHOOL MASS

After school

Goetz Math Club - room
 110



Thursday



After school

Strength Training Club



Friday

